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This is a bad bill. it does nothing to curb gun violence. also a waste of money. 

 

These bills do not improve public safety but instead restrict law-abiding citizens' 

rights 

while criminals remain unaffected. Instead of imposing new gun control measures, 

Oregon 

should focus on: 

? Criminal accountability – Enforce existing laws against violent criminals rather than 

creating new restrictions that impact responsible gun owners. 

? Mental health solutions – Address suicide and violence through mental health 

services, 

not by restricting self-defense. 

? Protecting constitutional rights – The Second Amendment is a fundamental right 

that 

should not be arbitrarily restricted based on location, age, or waiting periods. 

Lawmakers should reject these bills and instead focus on real solutions that enhance 

public 

safety while respecting constitutional rights. 


